
O S P R E Y  G R E E T I N G

October 15
Rainbow Splash & Paint

Parent Engagement Event
5:30 pm




October 12
NEHS Sponsored 

Out of Uniform Day for 
$1.00 Donation

Hello Osprey Families,
This week I want to take a moment to say thank you. Thank
you for supporting the work here at Lady’s Island Elementary
School. Thank you for partnering with us to provide a quality
education to your child. Thank you for trusting us to provide
a safe environment for your child. This week reminded us all
to love deeper, laugh louder, and create memories. As you
enter the weekend, I ask that you hold your students tighter,
show them how much you love them, and make a memory
that will last a lifetime! As always, let’s continue to P.U.S.H.
Ospreys!

THE NEST
P A R E N T  E D I T I O N  •  I S S U E  2 9  •  O C T  7 ,  2 0 2 2  

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T S

B Y  P R I N C I P A L  C O L E M A N

 @LIESOspreys

Phone: 843-322-2240 | Address: 73 Chowan Creek Bluff, Beaufort, SC 29907 | Website: www.LIES.BeaufortSchools.net

October 14
Early Dismissal 11:45 am

October 17
No School



C O N T A C T  U S
Principal Coleman

Davina.Coleman@beaufort.k12.sc.us
Assistant Principal Osborne

William.Osborne@beaufort.k12.sc.us
Nurse Kreps

Rebecca.Kreps@beaufort.k12.sc.us
School Counselor Laniear

Oliver.Laniear@beaufort.k12.sc.us

Wednesday, October 12th is NEHS sponsored Out Of
Uniform Day. All LIES students can pay $1.00 to be
out of uniform on that day. Please remember on
uniform free days students may wear any
appropriate shirt/jeans. Shoes must still be sneakers
or closed toe and shorts must be fingertip length.
CogAt testing for 2nd graders will be held October
11-28. Due to hurricane cancellations the specific
dates have not been established. The CogAt testing
schedule will be communicated as soon possible to
families of students testing. 
Saturday, October 15 is the Rainbow Splash & Paint
parent engagement event at 5:30 pm.  Please sign
up here if you would like to attend:
https://forms.gle/QTQeBcvMDgmSvuts6
Our Osprey Pageant will take place on Saturday,
November 5, 2022 at 4:00 @ BHS. Tickets are $10
and may be purchased online or at school Mondays,
Wednesdays, and Fridays prior to 11:00. You may
purchase tickets here: https://rb.gy/r7auur 

N E W S  T H I S  W E E K

https://forms.gle/QTQeBcvMDgmSvuts6
https://rb.gy/r7auur

